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    4th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to a new school year at Worlebury St Paul’s Church of 
England VA Primary School.  I hope you all enjoyed a lovely summer with 
your families.  I am very excited about getting to know all the children, 
parents, staff and governors and working with you all as the new 
Headteacher.   
 
I would like to invite you all to an informal coffee morning in the school hall 
next Friday morning (11th September) from 8.50am-9.30am.  If you are unable 
to make this morning then please feel free to catch me in the playground or 
pop to the office before or after school. 
 
I look forward to working with you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michelle Bamford 
Headteacher 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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